Council Highlights

February 24, 2016 Council Meeting

- Council approved a new Council Procedure Bylaw 831-16.
- Council approved the public consultation plan on amalgamation to be sent to the Minister of Municipal Affairs.
- Council approved a \$500.00 donation for the Manning Annual Easter Egg Hunt.
- Council accepted a report on out of town sewage dumping at the town lagoon as information.
- Council approved the Quality Management Plan for the Town of Manning Gas Utility design, construction, operation, and maintenance program.
- Council approved two family season swim passes as a donation to the ATB Financial Silent Auction on March 12, 2016.
- Council approved one family season swim pass as a door prize to the Manning Library Society, Month of May Fundraiser.
- Council agreed to provide a letter of support to the Manning Sport Center Association for their grant application under the Community Facility Enhancement Program.
- Council agreed to proceed with water servicing of Highway 691.